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PA 

 
12th September 2022 
 

Queen Elizabeth’s Funeral Arrangements   

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As I’m sure you will know by now, with the sad passing of Queen Elizabeth II we are currently in a 
period of national mourning. As part of this, you may have noticed that we have taken down our Eco 
School’s flag as a mark of respect. In addition, we have discussed the Queen’s passing and her 
remarkable life with our students. We are also offering direct support to any student for whom this 
event has triggered difficult emotions. Our main message, however, has been to reassure our 
students that their daily lives will be unaffected by the changing of our head of state. 
 
The final part of this national period of mourning takes place on Monday 19th September, which has 
been declared as a national bank holiday. School will, therefore, be closed on that day and will 
re-open as normal on Tuesday 20th September. 
 
If you are aware that the Queen’s passing has caused upset or worries for your child, please do 
contact their Head of House to ask for support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Phill Arrowsmith 
Headteacher          
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